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As the weather is getting colder, 

please ensure that all children are sent 

to school with appropriate outdoor 

coats as the children do go outside if 

the weather is fine.  

Please ensure all coats are named. 

All girls welcome at the West End Women & 

Girls Centre every Monday 4-6pm to learn 

computer skills whilst having fun!  

 

Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4.  Don’t forget kits and please remember to ensure that all 

clothing is properly labeled with your children’s names. 

Can we please remind parents that parking is NOT 

permitted in the school lane. Parents should not use 

the staff car park either.  Staff need to gain access to 

school from 7.30am so we ask that all parents are 

respectful of this.  We have an arrangement with 

traffic inspectors that parents can park in the 

surrounding permit only streets during normal pick up 

and drop off times. 

 

Our clubs are continuing this week as below.  Please 

ensure children are collected promptly at the end of the 

sessions.  Thank you. 

Monday: Cookery, Craft, Reading 

Tuesday: Drama, Newspaper 

Wednesday: Y6 Maths, Y2-Y5 Maths & Literacy, Aspire 

Thursday: Netball, Reading 

 

Please can we remind all parents that school dinner 

payments should be made promptly online at 

Parentpay.com.  Non-payment of school dinners 

affects the school directly and your co-operation in 

this matter would be greatly appreciated.  Thank 

you. 

 

Please can we remind all parents that they 

must complete the signing in book for all 

children attending Breakfast Club.  Children 

SHOULD NOT be dropped outside to enter 

Breakfast Club on their own.  Thank you. 

 

Year 6 parents are invited into 

school on Monday 30
th
 January at 

3.15pm for a session about the 

planned residential to London.  

Parents of Year 5 children are also 

invited to come in on Tuesday 31
st
 

January at 2.30pm for the final 

information session for Robinwood. 

 


